U of A Ag Club General Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, December 2, 2009 @5pm NREF 1-003
 
Monika called the meeting to order at 5:10pm. 
There were 45 members present.
 
Officer Reports
 
Secretary
Bronwen read the minutes from November 4, 2009 and moved that the minutes be adopted as read. Christina seconded. Carried. 
Chief Financial Officer
The current balance is ~$30,000. Mini-directors need to turn their money in to Mark. The money from Fletcher´s Saturday pub crawl was lost.
VP Social
Aggie of the Month: Ben Farrant - Thank you for doing ticket sales
Pit Lounger of the Month: Erin Schnick

Christmas Party: tomorrow; juice cocktails at 5:00 followed by supper at 5:30

VP External
Not present. Monika noted that Rock the Farm is in January and an email will be sent out with information.

VP Academic
Once you are finished studying, please put your exams in the exam bank. If you are taking exams out of the exam bank, please photocopy them.

Public Relations
Lexi needs to know how many people are interested in leather coats because the price depends on the number. An email will be sent out in regards to this. 

4th Year Rep
The MacGregor speaking competition will be Wednesday January 27, 2010. If you have resumes that you would like sent out to the companies who were at Industry Dinner, please give them to Liz. 

3rd Year Rep
There will be a grad fundraiser on February 4, 2010 with a hypnotist. Tickets are $10 and Jolene hopes to sell up to 300, so invite all your friends. We will probably head to Oil City afterwards.

2nd Year Rep
NTR

1st Year Rep
NTR

Ladies' Sports
NTR

Men's Sports
NTR

Bar None Directors
Thank you again to everyone who participated. We made money. 1326 people went in the door (this includes tickets, wrist bands and the guest list). Thank you to Trevor for organizing the parade. Mini-directors need to do their reports soon and thank you cards need to be sent to all sponsors. There are still decals for sale. 354 days until the next Bar None. 

Fifth Year Rep
Fletcher will be selling punch for $1 at the Christmas supper tomorrow. 
 
Old Business
CFR Chute Out Pub Crawl 
Thank you to everyone who sold tickets; we made money.
Curling Weekend Directors
Dean moved that nominations for curling directors be opened. Tyson seconded. Carried.
Jordan Bremmekamp  nominated       Jordan Burke   (accepted)       seconded by    Christina
Trevor                          nominated       Spanish            (declined)
Jordan Burke               nominated       Jolene              (accepted)       seconded by    Christina
Ingrid                          nominated       Cam                 (not present)
Marley moved that curling director nominations cease. Christina seconded. Carried.
Jordan Burke and Jolene presented their ideas. A vote of confidence was held. Jordan Burke and Jolene will be the 2010 curling directors.
Curling weekend will be the first weekend in February.
 
New Business
ALES Week
The last week in January is ALES week. The MacGregor Smith Speaking Competition will be on the Wednesday. There is an ALES formal
Next meeting
January 6, 2009 at 5:00 in AgFor 113. 
Christina adjourned the meeting at 5:27.
A photo of everyone present with the Bar None sponsor banners was taken for thank you cards. 
